
TOWNSHIP OF VERONA 
 

NOTICE OF DECEMBER 2, 2019 MEETING CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULING 
OF ORDINANCE PUBLIC HEARINGS AND ADOPTION 

 
Notice is hereby given the due to inclement weather, the regular meeting of the 
Township Council of the Township of Verona scheduled for December 2, 2019 has been 
cancelled and all agenda items and business advertised for the December 2, 2019 
meeting shall be considered at the next regularly scheduled meeting on December 16, 
2019, beginning at 7:00 pm.  All Ordinances scheduled and advertised for public 
hearing and adoption at the December 2, 2019 meeting shall take place on December 16, 
2019 beginning at 7:00 p.m at which time all persons interested shall be given the 
opportunity to be heard the proposed Ordinances prior to consideration of adoption.  A 
copy of all ordinances are available at no cost during regular business hours in the 
Municipal Clerk's Office, 600 Bloomfield Avenue, Verona, NJ for the members of the 
general public who shall request the same up to and including the time when the 
Township Council shall further consider this ordinance for final passage. 
 
Jennifer Kiernan, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 

 

 


